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Strategic Route Traffic Management Restrictions 

Christmas 2013 
 
To provide safe and efficient traffic movement on strategic routes 
http://tmpforchch.co.nz/?p=478 during the Christmas period, the following restrictions 
apply. For other situations normal procedures apply. 
 
Lead-up to Christmas (3:30pm Fri 13th December – 3:30pm Fri 20th December) 

During this week, please ‘wind up’ your works, and reduce the effects of Temporary 
Traffic Management as much as possible.  

 By end of week, existing excavations are to be backfilled, pavements reinstated 
and resurfacing completed. 

 New projects that require excavation are not permitted to start.  

 Works that reduce traffic capacity (lane closures) are not permitted during the day.  

 Temporary traffic management is to be minimised wherever practicable, in 
preparation for the Christmas Holiday period. 

 
Christmas Holiday period (3:30pm Fri 20th December – 7:00am Mon 6th January 2014) 

Worksites that impact on transport network operations must be closed. 

 Works affecting traffic lanes (including cycle lanes and movements at 
intersections) on strategic routes are not permitted.  

 Worksites must receive regular maintenance, including when unattended.  

 Site checks and maintenance must be undertaken immediately following the 
Christmas and New Year Statutory Holidays. 

  
In recognition of the intense programme of rebuild works continuing in Christchurch, 
TMPs that enable works of strategic importance will be considered on an exception basis. 
For these projects to be considered, the delivery team must: 

1. Undertake preparatory work to minimise impact.  
2. Present details to CTOC by Friday 29th November of all proposed projects. Details 

must include a summary of the actions undertaken above. 
 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 
 
Regards 
 
Simon Harty   BE Civil (Hons) 
Temporary Traffic Management Team Leader 

CTOC Christchurch Transport Operations Centre 

A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan 
 

Email   TMC@ccc.govt.nz 


